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I write to oppose this development as the next door neighbour. 

The development proposes a significant decrease in green-space in a conservation area. The existing 

sheds are apprx 2.6m2, the new shed is over five times larger.

The character of the conservation area is as designed as part of the Maryon-Wilson Estate. The design 

and method of construction of the proposed outhouse is not, in any way, in keeping with that.

The combination of height and glass frontage of the outhouse will result in views into the rear of the 

existing terraced houses - including our property. And the shed will be a significant impediment to the 

view from the terrace - including from our property.

The plans also speak of new fencing, including the shared fence between our property and 31. At no 

time have we been approached by the applicants to discuss this matter. While the existing fence is in 

poor repair the proposed fence does not seem to be in keeping with the nature of the conservation area. 

Nor is it clear, from the plans, who will enjoy the ‘attractive’ side of the new fencing to be put in, as 

opposed to being lumbered with the view of fence posts - nor what the reverse side of the fence looks 

like.
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